
https://cleanregattas.sailorsforthesea.org/

Why Implement 
Sustainability 
Requirements?

Starting in 2022, sustainability has become a mandatory requirement for all 
events managed by EurILCA. 
Our goal is to make all EurILCA events plastic-free and more sustainable, 
aligning with our values while raising awareness within the sailing community. 
These sustainability requirements are designed to guide and support you 
in achieving this goal.

REQUIREMENTS
ILCA EUROPEAN CHAMPIONSHIPS, EURILCA EUROPA 

CUP  AND EURILCA MASTER SERIES REGATTAS

• Visit Sailors for the Sea Clean Regattas to register.

• Select the best practices for your event.

• We encourage you to download the toolkit provided during registration to help you implement the actions.

• For assistance with the toolkit, contact Clean Regattas. For additional questions or support, reach out 
to EurILCA Sustainability at sustainability@eurilca.org

Register your event with the Clean Regattas Program by Sailors for the 
Sea / Oceana01

Submit your sustainability plan to sustainability@eurilca.org – Include details on:

• Organizations you’re collaborating with

• The timing and location of any cleanup efforts

• Your strategy to eliminate single-use plastics

• Food offerings and their details (including cutlery needs and vegetarian options)

Three months before the event02

Submit a report to sustainability@eurilca.org within one month of the event, including the following:

• What actions were successfully implemented? Were any best practices not achieved?

• What worked well, and what didn’t?

• Suggestions for improvements

• Feedback from participants (if available)
If the actions are completed successfully, you will receive a certificate from Clean Regattas.
Note: Taking photos of sustainability practices is crucial for both the report and the visibility of the 
program. We will help promote these efforts on our social media platforms.

One month after the event03

SUSTAINABILITY
PROGRAMME

Let’s sail toward a cleaner, greener future!
eurilca.org/sustainability

As part of our commitment to sustainability, please avoid printing this document 
unless absolutely necessary.


